
 

It’s time again for British Science Week and the great news is that... 
THE GREAT CHESSWOOD SCIENCE FAIR is back! 

 
British Science Week runs from 11th March to 20th March and this year is based around ‘Growth’. 

So how do you get involved? 
You could start by looking at the British Science Week 2022 activity pack - 

https://www.britishscienceweek.org/app/uploads/2022/01/BSA_BSW_pack_primary_full_1121v16.pdf 
which is full of fantastic activities looking at all sorts of growth, including buildings, eco-friendly behaviours, 

animals and even how we can grow plants on Mars! 
Please also take a look at the British Science Week website for more information, interesting facts and fun 

things to do - https://www.britishscienceweek.org/  
 

We are also going to be running two competitions with lots of exciting prizes available to be won! 
 

THE GREAT CHESSWOOD SCIENCE FAIR will take place on Tuesday 8th March and alongside it – to make up 
for the fact that are not yet able to invite everyone in to see all of the children’s amazing work - we are 

going to be running a VIRTUAL SCIENCE FAIR but we do need your help to do this... 
 

Competition No.1  
To get involved with our VIRTUAL SCIENCE FAIR we would like you to...  
Run you own Science experiment or investigation at home and then... 

Choose how you would like to present it - this could be either a video, an in-class presentation, a poster, a 
written report or even a storyboard of what you did and what happened. 

These will then be included in our VIRTUAL SCIENCE FAIR!  
We will also be offering lots of prizes for the entries that we like the most, are the most creative and those 

that surprise us or make us think the most. 
 

Competition No.2  
Competition No.2 is being run by British Science Week and is a poster competition based around the 

theme of ‘Growth’. Your poster could explore a tadpole’s journey into a fully grown adult frog,or look at 
the ways population growth is affecting the planet.  

The deadline for entries will be March 21st and please hand in your entries to your class teachers. 
We will then choose five winners and send them into the British Science Week competition. 

We will also again be giving out lots of prizes! 
 

VERY IMPORTANT!!! 
We are looking to be inspired and so the winners might not be the best looking but will be the entries that 

have the best and most original ideas! 
 

All the best and take care, 
 

The Chesswood Science Team 


